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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that this continues to find you all safe and well.  
 
Re-Opening 
There has been a lot of information sent to schools this week regarding a possible phased re-opening from June 1st 
for specific year groups. I know that there will be many questions and concerns but we are reviewing the guidance 
that has been issued and are starting to make plans. I want to assure you that our over-riding priority is the health 
and safety of the children and staff.  A letter was sent to all parents yesterday and thank you to everyone who has 
completed a survey already. Please make sure that these are done by 9.00am on Tuesday 19th May as these will 
inform our planning as we go forward. 
 
Booking Child-Care at School  
We remain open next week to provide care for those children of critical Key Workers and those who are vulnerable. 
We appreciate that parents may need to work but you should only send your child to school if your work is critical to 
the Covid-19 response and there is nobody else at home who can look after them. The safest place for the children is 
at home if at all possible. I would like to thank all the staff who have been able to support the children and I also 
know that there are many staff who are having to stay home as well – we continue to wish them all the best. Please 
can we ask that all bookings are made through our online booking system 
https://bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  as this enables us to plan the staff rota and will ensure that we 
have the right support in place. Parents of children in Brambles will need to email closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk   
to book a place. 
 
Please note that the school is likely to be closed over the half term break so that we can prepare for the possible 
re-opening. 
 
We are here to support you so please remember you can contact us on closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk.  
 
As always, take care and stay safe. 

 
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher 
Brampton Village Primary School  
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